
-----Original Message----- 
From: Nancy TerWee   
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 9:06 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Xcel Energy Rate Increase 
 
We are definitely against this rate increase. We would like the PUC to suspend the 
rate increase and hold a public hearing to determine whether such a rate increase 
should be allowed. 
 
 
Robert and Nancy TerWee 

 
Sioux Falls, SD. 57103 

 
 

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 




